
 

 
Fraudulent Web Site Alert  
 
Reference ID:  C2019091601 

Cboe recently learned of a website – “cboe-trading.com” – through which an entity purportedly named 
“Cboe-Trading” was soliciting investors. The website has been disabled. Prior to the website being 
disabled, the entity falsely claimed to be an affiliate of Cboe and suggested that it was the same as Cboe’s 
affiliate, Cboe Trading, Inc.  (Cboe Trading, Inc. is a routing broker-dealer registered with the SEC and used 
by our U.S. equity and options exchanges for linkage to other market centers). 

Please be warned that any entity or person associated with the disabled cboe-trading.com website 
were NOT connected or affiliated in any way with Cboe or any of its affiliates, including Cboe Trading, 
Inc.  Any assertion of such a connection or affiliation was and is false and misleading. 

Please contact the Cboe Trade Desk with any questions.  We appreciate your business and remain 
committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, technologies, and solutions.  
 
Cboe Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@cboe.com  
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